
MINUTES 
Cable Advisory Committee 

July 11, 2017 at 2:00pm 
Slade Building 

 
In attendance – Tom Colyer, John Nason, Al Afonso, Brittany Blaney-Anderson, Tonya Martowska 
 
 
Meeting opened at 2:12 pm. 
Minutes –  
June 20, 2017 
Motion: J. Nason          2nd: A. Afonso 
To approve the minutes as presented for June 20, 2017 meeting.   Vote: All in Favor 
  
Fiber Switchover –  
Switchover was supposed to happen June 28th but the lines hadn’t been run. The lines were run 6/30 and the 
installation should be Thursday or Friday of this week. The quality of signal will be better. Less noise on our 
channels, signal more clear. 
 
Rack Installation –  
The rack is here, needs to be installed. Brittany has not heard back from Quabbin, has tried twice. Hoping to get 
school facilities person to install but can have DPW if need necessary. Tom Colyer suggested contacting the 
new principal for approval. Discussion about Matt at the school doing the installation.  
 
Continued Discussion about Future Goals – 
Tom suggested having a segment with the new Principal on the cable show. John Nason suggested an interview 
with Brian Bullock. Tom also talked about Kelli-Ann from GoGreen, maybe doing a show with her about her 
shop. Brittany recommends setting deadlines and goals, say 1 interview show per month. John also mentioned 
Ron Burton’s Training Camp, said it is a great time of year for that. Tom will take on chasing down KelliAnn 
and Ron Burton. Brittany to chase down the principal.   
 
Old Business -  
Brittany stated the wireless mix will be purchased.  
 
There was a brief discussion of wifi and lack of cell service. Tom stated he would go to the Selectboard.  
 
Tom asked if the Selectboard has decided on the recognition for Katie, brief discussion followed.  
 
 
New Business – 
None 
 
Motion: J. Nason         2nd: A. Afonso 
To adjourn at 2:34 pm        Vote: All in Favor  
 
John suggested we move the meetings to Wednesday so Brian can attend. Tom thought we should leave it on 
Tuesdays for now, but send him a copy of the minutes so he is aware.       
    
Respectfully submitted, 
Tonya Martowska         


